
I opposed SB 52, and request that you not pass this bill - and if you intend to proceed further, request that 
the comment period be extended. Very little notice was given, not allowing citizens enough time to 
formulate a cogent submission. 
 
For the little time given, here are my comments: 
- From what I've read so far, SB 52 threatens Ohio's ability to be competitive in the inevitable global 
mainly-renewable power market. 
- If it is true that the limitations, ability to "vote down" an energy project locally, and retroactive application 
applies only to renewable power, and not fossil fuels, what is the justification for this?  
 
Thank you. 
 
Linda Sekura 
Maple Heights, Ohio 
LSekura@aol.com 
216-598-0113  
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